
 

 

   January 2024 Newsletter                                                                                                                 Thank you for being Broadway Bound!    

 

 

…from Jennifer, her family 

   and the entire Broadway Bound Staff. 

We wish you the very best for 2024 
and we hope you have a terrific new year. 

 

Once again, we want to thank you for the faith you 

have placed in us. We know that your family has 

so many recreational activities to choose from and 

we are so grateful that you have selected 

Broadway Bound. It is truly an honor and a 

privilege for us to provide a meaningful performing 

arts experience for your family.    And to our 

wonderful teachers and staff...God bless you all 

and thank you so very much for your time and 

talent. You are appreciated and loved. 

 

 

 

 

May this year see your dreams 
become reality as your hard 

work begins to pay off. 

 

  Alexandra.            Michael        Robert           Jennifer 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Buddy Week has been a long standing tradition at Broadway 

Bound.  It is a major introduction to our studio as well as a 

key source of new students. This year we have extended it to 

two weeks. 

During Buddy Week you can invite a friend to join you in class, 

for free! We hope you will have a good time…and of course we 

would love to have all of your buddies join us as students at 

Broadway Bound.  

If you bring someone to Buddy Week you will be entered in a 

drawing for a $25 Target Gift Card and we will give you a 
$65.00 credit toward your tuition. Invitation and permission 

slips are on the website or at the studio. Your word of mouth 

advertising and your support for Buddy Week are very 

important to us.  

 
 

 
2024 Competition Team 

Kick-off Performance 

           February 17th             
 

Everyone is invited to a celebration of our talented Dance 
Competition Team! 
 
The team will be performing their routines at the Annual 
Kickoff Performance 1:00pm on Saturday, February 17th at 
the Amato Theater at the Boys and Girls Club of Souhegan 
Valley in Milford. Admission is FREE! 
 
This is once again a wonderful opportunity for our younger 
students to see the bigger kids perform and see what others 
in the studio are doing.  

 
Bring them to the show to support their schoolmates and 
perhaps it will inspire them to achieve a higher level of 
performance as well as a greater appreciation of the arts. 
 
And by the way, many of our student families have told us 
that their grandparents, aunts, uncles and family friends 
have come to the annual recital and they also look forward 
to the annual kickoff performance as a chance to see their 
kids perform once again during the year. 

 

Saturday, February 17, 2024 

1:00pm 

Amato Theater 

Boys and Girls Club of Souhegan Valley 

Milford, NH 

Buddy Week(s)…January 8th - 19th 
 



The Summer Schedule is here! 
Reserve now for Kids Kamp! 

Can you believe it? The Summer Schedule is created, published and ready for enrollment! WOW! Take a look at the 
schedule and plan ahead for your summer recreation. We will have a full program of Camps and Classes. And we expect all 
of our Workshps to be extremely active this summer. We have Day Camps as well as a two-week session of classes. There 

are guest instructors, intensive workouts, a performance showcase, crafts and games and many new opportunities for 
students of all ages and ability levels. Check ‘em out! Please read the schedule carefully and please plan accordingly. A 

$50.00 deposit will hold your place in the session of your choice. Be sure to sign up before classes are full. 

The Summer Schedule is here! 

 

http://www.broadwayboundpac.com/uploads/1/0/8/9/108967495/2024_summer_schedule.pdf


 

– Saturday, January 13th 
Check out the amazing deals we are offering in the 12 Days of Performance. It is the perfect time 

to join or add a class. Try a free class, save the registration fee or add a class at half price. Just to 

name a few. Call us at 429-8844 or come to Open House on Saturday, January 13th  from 12-2. 

 Bring your friends back to Broadway Bound! 
Soon, we will need to “lock in” our classes and prepare our dances for the annual performance 
in June. If you know of anyone who just finished fall sports or cheerleading and would like to 
start taking classes, please let them know they still have time. Your word of mouth promotion 
of the studio is always very much appreciated. Why not share your performing arts experience 
with your friends? 

 

 Add a class for only $30.00 monthly tuition 
Would you like to try something new? Once again, we are offering additional classes at a reduced 

tuition. If you thought, you might like to take an additional class but just couldn’t swing the 
increased expense this may be an opportunity for you. If you add an additional class in January, we 
will discount the tuition for that class to only $30.00. Sign up now and enjoy a significant reduction 

from the normal tuition. This offer expires on January 31st



Costume Payments are now late! 
LATE FEES HAVE BEEN APPLIED 

 
Recital costumes have been selected for each of the classes. Students 

have been measured and we have begun to place costume orders.     
In fact…some costumes have already been received! 

 
All student families have been invoiced and costume payments were 

due on December 1st and were late after December 13th.    A late fee 
of $30 per costume has been charged on payments made after 

December 10th. Costume payments are nonrefundable. Everyone 
should have received a statement or invoice via e-mail showing the 

costume charge. If a student takes more than one class, they will have 
more than one costume. 

 

If you use a credit card for payment, there will be a surcharge. We will 
charge the costumes to the credit card we have on file however we 
will not charge costumes unless you specifically request it. If you want 
to charge your card, please reply to this email. We cannot charge 
the card, for costumes, without your approval. 

   IT’S BACK AGAIN… 
 

The Super Bowl Fundraiser is back by popular demand to 
bring fun to all and a couple of bucks to a few. 
 
$20/Square - cash, check or venmo @Krystle-Alvino 
 
Traditional block selection: Names will be placed randomly in 
football squares and game numbers will be placed randomly 
along each side of the game board. 
 
Prizes:     Quarter 1-3 $200 winners! 
                Final Score $400 winner!!   

“Like” us on Facebook and follow us on Twitter: If you use 

Facebook be sure to "Like" us on the Broadway Bound Performing Arts Center page. It serves as a terrific exchange for 
photos, videos and a forum for opinions and good will and it is the timeliest source for information and announcements. 

 

 
 

July 1st – July 20th 

Coming this Summer! 

Enroll Now!!! 

See the Summer Schedule on the 

website for more information. 



 

Book your birthday party… NOW! 
 

We have a flyer with all the details that we can send to 
you or you can check out the flyer on the website. 

Need new shoes? 

Shoe orders are placed on the 15th of the month and are 
generally delivered the following week. 

 

Please encourage your children to use the dressing room 
downstairs.  There is a space provided for children to hang 
up their clothes and leave their shoes.  All the clutter that      
builds up in the lobby is really a safety issue. 

 

Need more information? 
Our website has lots and lots of information regarding the latest news, classes and registration. Check it out on a regular basis. 

If you have any suggestions as to how we might improve the site, please let us know. 
Privacy - Your email address will not be made available to others by us! That's a promise! 

And…if you have a question check the Website first! 

Copyright © 2023 Broadway Bound Performing Arts Center, Inc. 

The Broadway Bound Newsletter is published & edited by G.L. Smith ~ Jacksonville, FL 

 

https://www.broadwayboundpac.com/uploads/1/0/8/9/108967495/birthday_party_flyer.doc.pdf
http://broadwayboundpac.com/
http://broadwayboundpac.com/

